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Dear Y3 parents

As you know, your children are now on a journey preparing for the national multiplication test at the end of Year 4. It is very important that they learn their times tables thoroughly and with quick recall so that they can give answers at speed. There are many times tables to learn so we have chunked it up into smaller groups to learn at one time.

In Year 2 the children learnt their 2, 5 and 10 times tables. They should now know these well.

Now in Y3, there will be a multiplications test at the end of every half term. 

As a recap of Year 2, the first test just before October half term will be on the 5 and 10 times tables. 

The test will involve quick fire questions in a random order and with the tables muddled up. 

Please help your child to practice these regularly at home several times a week. 

The Y3 homework activity this week on Google Classroom is to practice these multiplication tables.


	5 x table
	10 x Table

	
0x5=0
1x5=5
2x5=10
3x5=15
4x5=20
5x5=25
6x5=30
7x5=35
8x5=40
9x5=45
10x5=50
11x5=55
12x5=60
	
0x10=0
1x10=10
2x10=20
3x10=30
4x10=40
5x10=50
6x10=60
7x10=70
8x10=80
9x10=90
10x10=100
11x10=110
12x10=120
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